

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU

Telephone: 01484 609818
Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs M. S. Walker - Business Manager: Marina Davis

20th April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your families are remaining safe and well.

Further ideas and activities for home learning for children in KS1 & KS2 are now available on the school website under 'Pupils'. These cover the topics that we would have been teaching in school.

More resources will be added to the website as the weeks progress. We will send you a text to let you know when this happens.

I am sure that many of you will have seen on the news that the Education Secretary has announced new online packages to support children's learning. Oak National Academy is being launched today where you will find video lessons each week covering maths, English and foundation subjects. The BBC is also launching its own education package across television and online.

Please remember to monitor your child's use of the internet to make sure that they stay safe when online. Guidance from the Department of Education (DfE) regarding online safety can be found on the school website in the Newsletters section.

Other DfE publications that you may find useful are: Coronavirus (COVID 19): list of online education resources for home education (7.4.20) Supporting your children's education during coronavirus (COVID 19) (19.4.20)

If your child would like to share some of their work with us and the school community (e.g. a painting or a model they have made) we would love to see it. If you send a photo via email to hello@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk we will try our best to put it on the website for you. Also don't forget that your child can now keep in touch with us via email as detailed in my letter of 16.4.20.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further support.

With best wishes

Maggie Head Teacher